
 

 

Labour Appeal Court: Set-down date for then-

Demilitarised Finance Division personnel   
 

Members were informed in previous editions of the Informus regarding progress on  demilitarisation of 

then-Finance Division personnel’s pending case.  

 

In the previous Informus, the PSA indicated that the Labour Appeal Court date was awaited. The PSA 

enquired, for an instruction whether the Registar of the Labour Court can be requested to consider for an 

expedited date to address this long-overdue matter.The PSA attorneys successfully applied for such. 

 

The PSA has subsequently received a set-down notice. The matter will be heard before the Labour 

Appeal Court on 9 September 2021. The PSA is pleased in that the matter can ultimately be pursued for 

finalisation of the preliminary issues raised by the employer’s legal team, after such a considerable delay 

owing to continouous changing of attorneys and/or advocates by the employer. 

 

The PSA sympathises with all members who are impacted  by the COVID-19 pandemic and reminds 

members to take utmost care during the third wave of infections.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  
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